Jane Rasely

From: ROBERTA BARBER Owner <robertalee@q.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 9:56 AM

To: PCD

Subject: proposed hotel

| live at Winslow Arms, south of the proposed hotel; the one direction for which they've done no noise research.
Apparently this is of no concern to the planners as they are ready to go, pleased with their token efforts to pacify the
neighbors of their project. In fact there is a large (200+) senior population in that direction. It's as if we don't exist.

My apartment is a stone's throw from the fence bordering the southern end of their property. But aside from my
personal discomfort, | am horrified at the prospect of a glass and steel megahotel being plopped into this quiet corner of
the island. If | were a first time visitor to Bainbridge, strolling down Winslow Way enjoying the ambiance of our town, |
think | would stagger back in horror when | came upon this monstrosity. It may have a "beautiful facade" on paper but it
doesn't belong here.

But then | don't live in a world where the value of a property depends on how much money it can make.

Roberta Barber

220 Parfitt Way SW, #115

robertalee@g.com

206-780-8263



